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26th February 2021 
 

LEARNING AT HOME: WEEK 8 
1st - 5th March 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Following the announcement from Boris Johnson, we are delighted to be able to share with you our 

plans for welcoming all pupils back to school on Monday 8th March. We have been reviewing the 

updated guidance to ensure that the return to school is as safe as possible. You can expect things to 

be very similar to the way we were operating in the autumn term.   

We plan to welcome your child/ren back to school with lots of exciting activities to make their first 

week back in school one to look forward to. We also aim to have a focus on well-being to support the 

children’s return.  

Since all children will be back on Monday 8th March, this will be the last work pack you will receive.  

We hope your child/ren enjoys this final week of learning at home.  As usual, if you are unsure of 

anything in the pack, please ring school and someone will be able to assist.  Rather than staff 

collecting the completed packs on Friday, please can your child/ren bring their completed packs 

with them to school on Monday 8th March.   

It is World Book Day on Thursday 4th March.  Please visit the World Book Day website for some 

exciting ideas of how to celebrate this special day:  

https://www.worldbookday.com/schoolsandnurseries/  

Don’t forget that if you have any examples of work or photographs of activities that your child/ren 

have completed at home, we would love to see them.  You can email these to: 

admin@crabtreefarm.nottingham.sch.uk 

 

Attendance will be compulsorily again from 8th March. If you have any concerns about your 

child/ren’s return to school, please contact the school office before the 8th March.   

We look forward to seeing all children on Monday 8th March and we will be in touch with any specific 

details you will need to know for the first day back.   

Take care and keep safe. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss Haskey and the Crabtree Farm Team 
Head Teacher 

Head Teacher: Miss Lorna Haskey 
 

School Office Telephone: 0115 9155 737 
Email: admin@crabtreefarm.nottingham.sch.uk 

Website: www.crabtreefarmprimary.com 
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